
Kathy Cooper

From: Kelli Maysilles <kmaysilles@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 12:57 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: IRRC#3147(which makes changes to title 28, chapter 23 of the PA code)

Dear Ms Findley,
It is not always necessary to seek medical care when a child has thechickenpox. This child who has had this virus should not be required to

have the vaccine, because they have a natural ixnmunity to the virus. I
believe a written statement from the parent or parents should continue tobe viewed as sufficient evidence of the child’s history of having
chickenpox.

Sincerely,
Kelli Maysilles
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